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Comment - Members of the Commission, As a thirty-year Navy veteran and a twenty-year veteran of 
providing and advocating for a strong human services safety net in the Greater Prince William area (Prince 
WIlliam County and the cities of Manassas and Manassas Park)I have seen how important the provision of 
mental health services are for the total community. I truly believe that human service issues that go under-
addressed become public safety issues that are far more costly to solve. Please move forward with a 
positive decision on the expansion of medicaid in the Commonwealth of Virginia. This will be an investment 
that will pay huge dividends for the health and safety of all of our citizens.
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